

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten

7th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you the SATS for Year 6 pupils are taking place from Monday 13th May 2019 until Thursday 16th May 2019. This is an opportunity for all pupils to demonstrate all they have learnt at Holywell Primary School and during their primary career. It is pertinent that all pupils are in school for the whole week. A letter has gone out about the Breakfast Club we will be hosting during the week and it states that all pupils should be in school at 8:45 am. This will give pupils a calm, relaxed start to the day and prepare them best for the tests during the week. Pupils need to be in school every day as test cannot be rearranged unless there are extraordinary circumstances.

Please ensure that your child gets a good night sleep during the week so that they are rested, this will be a very demanding week for them. We will be building in revision sessions as well to help pupils address any last minute misconceptions.

DATE	ACTIVITY
Monday 13th May 2018	English grammar, punctuation and spelling Paper 1: Questions
	English grammar, punctuation and spellings Paper 2 : Spelling
Tuesday 14th May 2018	English Reading
Wednesday 15th May 2018	Mathematics Paper 1 : arithmetic
	Mathematics Paper 2: reasoning
Thursday 16th May 2018	Mathematics Paper 3: reasoning

Please feel free to talk myself or any of the Class Teachers should you need clarification about any of the matters related to the SATS.

We are aware that Ramadan starts on Sunday 5th May 2019 and that some families might want to introduce fasting for their children. Consider the need for lots of rest and a healthy balanced diet, we ask that no pupils are asked to fast or wake up early before sunrise to eat especially during SATS week.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours faithfully

N/r C van Straaten Headteacher









